Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of  meeting  held on Tuesday 8th November 2016 at 7.00pm   at the surgery

Apologies
Yvonne

Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
Ian read the minutes of the last meeting and they were approved.

Ian had completed a draft of the new patient leaflet but because Amanda had been away she had not had time to look at it yet.

The Macmillan coffee morning had raised £225 this year

Patients Reference Group
Review of PRG registrations and further SMS messages.

60 people have registered so far. Ian asked Amanda to send out a further SMS message to encourage more people to join.
Proposed 1st communication to the PRG.

There was a discussion of what should go in the first communication.  Items suggested were the flu campaign, Shingles and Pneumonia vaccinations,  the linking of Solihull and Birmingham into one big commissioning group, leaflets about Procedures of limited clinical value (PLCVs), the Care Navigation pilot 
Ian is keen to send out an email this week.  It was agreed that the initial communication should not be too long and some of the topics should wait for later emails.  He will liaise with Amanda to ensure the content is accurate.
Katie said if some of her friends realised that joining the PRG would not just be about answering questionnaires but would give them access to up to date information about developments in the NHS they would be more interested in joining it.  She was asked to see if she could suggest amendments to the website to explain this.
Input from Surgery for PRG news.
Dr Mahmood has just had a baby girl and a locum will be acting in her place.
Surgery Report
The Flu campaign has been very successful this year and so far nearly 2000 at risk patients have been vaccinated - well ahead of the figures for last year.
AOB

Don praised the service he received from the 111 service when he needed treatment for shingles over a weekend.

Date of next meeting  - 5th December
